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CITY HOSTING MORE PUBLIC EVENTS 
FOR THE ZONING BYLAW UPDATE

The Zoning Bylaw rewrite process is off to a 
great start after four successful Open House 
events in January. Public input is still needed 
to help identify the current issues across the 
City and more Public Open House events are 
being held. Everyone who lives within the City 
is encouraged to come out to the informal 
Open House events. The Zoning Bylaw can 
change the type of permitted uses on specific 
properties or set general regulations, all of 
which may influence property values and 
neighbourhood characteristics.  Bring your 
concerns, issues and suggestions about what 
you think we need to know as we proceed in 
writing the FIRST DRAFT.

Wednesday February 19, 2014 at the
Campbell River Community Centre

from 1-3 pm and  7-9pm

Wednesday, February 26, 2014 at the
North Island College, Rm C228

from 1-3 pm and 7-9pm

A second set of Open Houses will be held in 
April for the public to review the FIRST DRAFT. 
Project information and a copy of the current 
Zoning Bylaw 3250, 2006 is available for 
viewing on our website, www.campbellriver.
ca, or paper copies are available for viewing 
in the Land Use Services Department at City 
Hall.

For questions, please contact Ross Blackwell 
at 250-203-1144


